
 

 

The 85th Fitzwilliam Reunion Weekend 
27th-29th September 2019 

Programme 
 

Friday 27th 
5.15pm Fitzwilliam Society Committee Meeting 
6.45pm Drinks Reception, hosted by the Fitzwilliam Society retiring President 
7.30pm Reunion Dinner (black tie) for 1979 & 2009 Matriculands 
 
Saturday 28th 
8.15-9.15am Breakfast  
10.30am Reunion Rowing 
11.15am Lecture in Auditorium 
 Professor Michael Kenny: Will Brexit lead to the break-up of the UK? 
1.00pm Buffet Lunch 
2.45pm Tree planting, Fellows’ Court 
3.30pm 1959 Group Photograph – Grove Lawn 
4.00pm Fitzwilliam Musical Concert in the Auditorium 
5.30pm Fitzwilliam Society AGM 
6.45pm Drinks Reception 
7.30pm Reunion Dinner (black tie) for 1959, 1989, 1999 Matriculands 
 
Sunday 29th 
8.30-9.30am Breakfast 
9.30am Service of Thanksgiving & Holy Communion (led by Revd Dr David Thompson) 
 
Note: The Olisa Library will be open on Saturday. Please ask for an access card from the Porters. 

The Head Gardener, Steve Kidger, will conduct a garden walk on Saturday at 10am. If you would 
like to join the walk, please be at the Porters' Lodge by 10am (maximum 12 people). It would be 
helpful if you could indicate on your booking form if you plan on joining the walk. 

If you are interested in Reunion Rowing, please contact Brian Smith - 
brianpsmith1975@gmail.com or Mike Thomas thomasmiked@btinternet.com 

 ______________________________________________________________________________________________  
Notes: 
Priority is given to Invited Years (up to and including 
1959; 1979, 1989, 1999 and 2009), who receive 
separate invitations by post. All other applications will 
be treated on a strict first-come-first-served basis. 
Bookings will be open to all members from 22nd April 
2019. If you are not an Invited Year, please do not 
return your form before this date. 
 
Invited Years will be split for the dinners (both black 
tie): 1979 & 2009 on Friday; 1959, 1989 & 1999 on 
Saturday. Members of the Fitzwilliam Society 
Committee & those Matriculands up to and including 
1959 are invited to dine on both evenings. 
 
Members should be aware that accommodation will be 
in single undergraduate rooms with en-suite showers, 
some of which share bathroom facilities. The rooms are 
basic and comfortable, but do not provide the same 
facilities as one might expect to find in a hotel. The 

number of twin rooms is very limited. We will do our 
best to accommodate requests for twin rooms but it 
may be necessary to provide two single rooms instead.  
The rooms are not allocated until just before the event 
so we cannot confirm twin rooms at the time of 
booking. All rooms are charged at a per person rate, 
and include breakfast. If you have any special 
requirements, please indicate on the booking form. 
 
If you need to cancel your booking, please inform the 
Development Office as soon as possible, so that your 
place can be offered to our waiting list. A refund may 
be available on request. 


